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WELCOME TO DPBC

Here at DPBC we seek to be welcoming & show the love of Christ to you always.
We are a church that holds true to the authority & power of the Word of God,
values and loves others, and ministers to bring God glory through His Gospel.
Thank you for joining with us today! Please take a connection card from the
chair back and complete with the information you feel comfortable sharing.

THIS WEEK @ DPBC AM: PASTOR TERRY WOODCOCK

Sunday Service TITLE: DROPPING HINTS

10:30 am Sunday Morning ~ TEXT: MATTHEW 2:1-12

Worship Service NOTE: If you missed a service and would
Wednesday like to hear a message, search “Devon Park”
7:00 pm Prayer Meeting on YouTube for past sermons and click

Friday “Subscribe” to our YouTube channel.

6pm Christmas Eve Service FINANCIAL REPORT

MISSIONARY General Fund Budget .....................57,400.00
OF THE WEEK Faith PrOMISE weeeeeesevessssseemeresensseesss$1,000.00
SGA:*Praise God for His Total needed each week................ $8,400.00
steadfast love of us, and His General Offering for Dec. 12t ..........$6,441.45*

longsuffering patience, that
even on our most difficult days |*Includes Electronic Tithing and Automatic
He never leaves us or forsakes Withdrawal for previous week

us. *Pray for those who have
destroyed their lives through

their own sinful choices, those

who have shattered

relationships with others, that People with Health problems:
God will work mightily in their ~ Gail McLeod, Everett Green,
hearts to both turn away from  Minnie Munn, Theresa Hay,
their sin and move them to walk Judy Cormier, Fred Annis,
forward anew through faith in  joanna Legere, Valerie Garvie,
Jesus Christ. *Pray for all Lorraine Neill, David Gray,

faithful believers who struggle  Andgrew Currie, Matt Young,
with those they know and their  avis Dunbar

relationship with them. Pray Candace Laagland,
believers would walk in God’s Bev & Andrew Dillon.
footsteps through the power of
the Holy Spirit to be steadfastin
love and longsuffering in
patience.

People in Nursing Homes:
Willard Boyd, Miriam McNeill,
Mike Rickard, Lena Meade.

CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICE

Enjoy a special evening of fellowship with the church family as we enjoy
celebration of the Christmas story with carols, readings, and solo and
family special music . Service starts at 6pm and will be done no later
than 7pm. All ages welcome. Come. Be blessed. Worship with us.

In preparation for the Christmas eve service , Richard Stairs will be
asking people what the biggest blessing or evidence of God at
work in 2021 was for you or your family. Please let us rejoice as a
church family and share in the goodness of God by sharing a
blessing with Richard to incorporate for the Christmas eve service.
Please contact Richard at 262-3593 or contact the church office at
office@devonparkbaptist.com /call at 458-9377 to share!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

We would like to wish Gail McLeod a very Happy Birthday! She
celebrated THE BIG _0 ON Friday!!! ©

WEDDING CONGRATULATIONS

We want to congratulate Dalton and Alicia (Peppard) Templeton who
were married here a few weeks ago. Alicia will soon be moving to
Virginia to join her husband. We want to thank Alicia for all the work and
faithfulness to Devon Park by having a wedding tree placed in the foyer
for her and Dalton to congratulate them and say farewell.

Due to her move to the States, gifts are not suitable. Let’s give her a
warm farewell. Tree will be in foyer for a few weeks

FAITH PROMISE 2022

We are running out of time and are still $13,238 short of our

Faith Promise Budget for 2022. During the Missions Conference we made
pledges for next year's Faith Promise, our goal is $65,000! So far the
pledges are up to $51,762.00!! If you have not already, please prayerfully
consider what the LORD would have you pledge. You can still slip your
pledge into the offering plate at the door or you can either call in your
pledge (458-9377), drop it off in the office, or email us your pledge.

AWANA PROGRAM

Our AWANA program is growing, we have many kids coming, praise the
Lord! We are in need of some extra help! If you are interested in helping in
this program, please call the office or speak to John Everett. Police criminal
record check and plan to protect training is required.

TITHE ENVELOPES AVAILABLE

2022 Offering Envelopes will be available in the foyer, TODAY,

December 19th. If you would like to use the automatic withdrawal system
please contact Bradley Smith, Church Treasurer. Our e-transfer option is a
great success! Please contact Lisa Kitchen with any questions regarding
this (kitchen.lisa1973@yahoo.ca, 449-3984).




